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Mr. Frank J. Piro

0il and Gas Conservation Commission
of the State of Colorado

Room 237, Columbine Building

1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Sir:

Regarding your letter of October 17, 1967, this is to advise
that our files do not contain a produced water analysis of
the No. 1 Pyle, located C SE SW Section 10, Township 19 South,
Range L5 West or of Huber's No. 1 Stubbs, C NW NW Section 15,
Township 19 South, Range 45 West, Kiowa County, Colorado.

Please advise if the Commission is requesting a sample be taken
for analysis and submitted.

Yours very truly,
J. M. HUBER CORPORATION

&, M -
Robert W. Scarth i
Assistant District Superintendent
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